
CONTACT DETAILS

There are many ways to contact us whenever you need to do so.   Our standard office hours 
are 7am to 9pm, 7 days a week, but we are contactable 24 hours a day for emergencies or 
short notice bookings.  If we are out on deliveries or on the phone, please leave a message and 
we will return your call as soon as we can.  We aim to get back to you within 30 minutes during 
standard office hours.  Email is often the most convenient way to contact us, especially if you 
are planning to visit from abroad, and we respond to all emails as soon as possible both inside 
and outside of office hours.

By phone: 01803 322095

By mobile: 07807 932206

By email: admin@babyequipmenthirelondon.co.uk

BY POST
You can write to us at our London Office:

The London Baby Equipment Hire Company

Or at our Head Office:

Holiday Buggies
351 Teignmouth Road
Torquay
Devon
TQ1 4RS

  The London Baby 
  Equipment Hire Company

(We are currently in the process of moving offices. We are still trading as normal and will update with the new central London address soon)
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